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Dear Parents/Guardians:        November 18, 2011 
 
Please note the following items of interest . . . 
 
STUDENT LUNCHES 
We are asking for your cooperation in refraining from sending soup noodles and/or frozen lunch items for 
students to eat at lunch time.  These particular items require a lot of our supervisors= time in preparing 
them.  With many students to supervise during the lunch hour, we are unable to spare this extra time.  
Quick Awarm-up@ microwave items are fine, but please do not send anything that would take more than 1 
minute to heat or prepare. 
 
MONEY TREE 
Our Catholic School Council is once again selling tickets on a $200 Money Tree.  Tickets cost $1 each or 6 
for $5 and can be purchased from Council Members or from the school office.  Proceeds raised will go 
toward student activities.  The draw for the Money Tree will be held the evening of our Christmas Concert, 
which is Monday, December 19th at 7:00 p.m. 
 
ROTARY CHRISTMAS BASKETS 
We are accepting donations for the Rotary Christmas Baskets.  Any donations of new, unwrapped toys, 
gifts, and/or non-perishable food items would be greatly appreciated.  Our goal this year is to collect a total 
of 800 items.  Donations can be dropped off at the office or to your child=s teacher until December 9th.  
These items will be delivered to less fortunate families in our community and surrounding area at Christmas 
time.  We thank you for your generosity. 
 
PIZZA & SUB DAYS 
Reminder that Pizza Day will be held Friday, November 25th.  All pizza orders must be handed in to the 
office no later than Tuesday, November 22nd.  Pizza slices are $2.50 each.  Sub Day will be held Monday, 
December 5th.  All sub orders must be handed in to the office no later than Wednesday, November 30th.  
Each 6 inch sub costs $4.50. 
 
BUBBLE GUM DAY 
Bubble Gum Day will be held on Friday, November 25th.  In order to chew gum, students and staff will 
have to purchase a gum license for $2 ea.  Packages of gum will be sold for $1 ea (Stride gum $1.50 ea).  
Proceeds from gum day will go toward the Grade 7-8 music program. 
 
CLASSROOM OPEN HOUSE 
Just a reminder that our next Classroom Open House will be held Friday, November 25th at 2:20 p.m.  You 
are welcome to come and visit your child=s classroom. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
........................................................... 
Matt Turner 
Principal 


